
Town of Greenville 
PUBLIC HEARING 

RE: LOCAL LAW: ALARM DEVICES AND SYSTEMS 
January 20th, 2025 6:00pm 

 
A Public Hearing was held by the Town Board of the Town of Greenville on January 20th, 2025 at 6:00 pm 

at Pioneer Hall regarding a Local Law: Alarm Devices and Systems.  Supervisor Bensen opened the 

hearing with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:02pm. 

This Public Hearing was advertised in the Town’s official newspaper, The Catskill Daily Mail on, 

January 10th, 2025.  

Present:   Supervisor John Bensen    

    Councilman William VonAtzingen 

    Councilman Paul Macko 

    Councilman Travis Richards 

    Councilman Richard Bear 

Recording Secretary:   Clerk-Collector Jessica K. Lewis (remote attendance) 

Other:    Town Attorney Tal Rappleyea 

     

 

Councilman Macko motioned, seconded by Councilman Richards to open the public hearing to discuss 

the proposed local law pertaining to alarm devices and systems. 

 

Discussion: 

 An email was received by Angela Mauriello and read aloud by Supervisor Bensen. 

 There was no public in attendance—the Board opted to keep the hearing open until 6:30pm just 

in case there was confusion with the scheduled time. 

After no public comment the hearing was closed motioned by Councilman Macko, seconded by 

Councilman VonAtzingen at 6:32pm. 

______________________________ 

       Jessica K. Lewis, Town Clerk-Collector 

______________________________ Supervisor Bensen 

______________________________ Councilman Richards 

______________________________ Councilman Macko 

______________________________ Councilman VonAtzingen 

______________________________ Councilman Bear 


